Elmer, Linda

From: Jim Nelsen <jnelsen93@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 5:36 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: Kate Venne; Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Re: Support of neighbor at 209 W. Lloyd St

Dear Linda and Jim,

I agree with Kate. Ilive in the upper unit next to Georgia. When I look out my window, I do not see any knots
in the painted wood. I see no reason for my neighbor, Georgia, to go through the trouble and expense of
replacing her boards.

Kind regards,

Jim Nelsen

205 W. Lloyd St.
Milwaukee, W1 53220

On Mon, Jul 31, 2017 at 9:15 AM, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

[ shall add this to the file.
Thanks for taking the time to let us know your opinion!

Linda

From: Kate Venne [mailto:katevennel@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 8:59 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Cc: Jim Nelsen

Subject: Support of neighbor at 209 W. Lloyd St

Good morning: I received a letter relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness to reside the east wall of my
neighbor's home with knotty cedar. My neighbor is Georgia Odie. I own 1/3 of the property immediately to the
east, at 203 W. Lloyd St.

I spoke with Tim Askin of the Historic Preservation staff who answered all my questions.

Georgia's son is a house painter who painted a sample of the wood siding in question, and the knots are not

visible at all. Given that the home has been waiting on siding, and now painting, and that many homes in the

neighborhood range in condition, it is in my best interest, and Georgia's, to allow her to leave that siding up and
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